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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2018-19 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on September 20, 2018, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for September 2018:

· On their way to a basketball event in Bowling Green on a very warm day in mid-June, the Central Hardin Lady Bruins found themselves stuck in a traffic jam on I-65.  Senior Bryleigh Brawner and juniors Emily Bryant and Maggie Haydon sprang into action.  Along with their coaches Kristina Covington-Jones and Kristina Krupinski, the Lady Bruins started handing out bottles of Gatorade and water to motorists that were also trapped in the traffic jam.  Starting with cars with children and elderly riders, they gave out their full supply to riders and drivers all around them.  A driver from Atlanta took a picture of this act of kindness and posted it on Twitter.  It received likes 336 and was retweeted nearly 100 times.  
· Thanks to Jim Wimp, hundreds of our students and other children from Hardin and surrounding counties learn the importance of teamwork and fair play in the various athletic programs Jim offers each year.  Jim is a consummate professional who has nothing but the best interest of all his players at heart.  It would be fair to say that his league commitments and our own board commitments align perfectly.  Jim truly puts kids first.  He is kind, caring, compassionate, and dedicated to providing an inviting and fun environment were kids thrive in a competitive and balanced atmosphere.  Parents don’t have to ask their children if they want to participate each year.  Students remind parents each year to be sure and sign them up.  Jim has given sacrificially of his time for 35-years-plus to ensure that children in our area have an opportunity to participate in fair play, earn confidence and grow in every way.  He does all this and even manages to find time to drive a school bus for Hardin County Schools.



Chief Support Officer


Chris Bauer





Chief Operations Officer


John Stith





Chief Academic Officer


Greg Sutton

















Board of Education


Charlie Wise, Chair


Kay Sharon, Vice Chair


Dawn Johnson


Andrea Palmer


Ben Sego

















Teresa Morgan, Superintendent













